
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear State Water Board Members, 

 

As Tahoe Keys homeowners we would like to express a fervent endorsement  

of the efforts to rid our waterways of invasive weeds with the use of  

approved and tested pesticides.  We were pleased 

when the Lahontan Water Board passed an amendment by unanimous vote at  

an 

open Lahontan Board meeting that many Tahoe Keys Homeowners attended. 

 

Thank you all for your hard work and your consideration on this very  

important matter. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Mark & Sherri Acri 

2022 Marconi Way 

South Lake Tahoe, Ca 96150 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA

Deadline: 3/1/12 by 12:00 PM
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